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  Alice in Wonderland and Through the Looking-
Glass (Illustrated) (1000 Copy Limited Edition)
Lewis Carroll,2015-11 Alice in Wonderland &
Through the Looking-Glass includes all 84 original
illustrations by Sir John Tenniel. This edition is
limited to 1,000 copies. Journey with Alice down
the rabbit hole into a world of wonder where
oddities, logic and wordplay rule supreme.
Encounter characters like the grinning Cheshire
Cat who can vanish into thin air, the cryptic Mad
Hatter who speaks in riddles and the harrowing
Queen of Hearts obsessed with the phrase Off with
their heads! This is a land where rules have no
boundaries, eating mushrooms will make you grow or
shrink, croquet is played with flamingos and
hedgehogs, and exorbitant trials are held for the
theft of tarts. Amidst these absurdities, Alice
will have to find her own way home. Through the
Looking-Glass, and What Alice Found There is the
sequel to Alice in Wonderland. Set some six months
later than the earlier book, Alice again enters a
fantastical world, this time by climbing through a
mirror into the world that she can see beyond it.
Through the Looking-Glass includes such celebrated
verses as Jabberwocky, and The Walrus and the
Carpenter, and the episode involving Tweedledum
and Tweedledee.
  Alice in Wonderland Lewis Carroll,2009-01-01
Alice in Wonderland (also known as Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland), from 1865, is the
peculiar and imaginative tale of a girl who falls
down a rabbit-hole into a bizarre world of
eccentric and unusual creatures. Lewis Carroll's



3

prominent example of the genre of literary
nonsense has endured in popularity with its clever
way of playing with logic and a narrative
structure that has influence generations of
fiction writing.
  The World of Shakespeare - a Jigsaw Puzzle Adam
Simpson,2019
  Alice in Wonderland: A Puzzle Adventure The
Templar Company LTD,2020-05-19 Inspired by Lewis
Carroll’s classic children’s book, Aleksandra
Artymowska’s stunning scenes are packed with
references to the original, from the Mad Hatter’s
tea party to lines of marching playing cards.
Readers must riddle their way from one page to
another, cracking clues, finding hidden objects,
and meandering through mazes. Beautifully
illustrated and full of nostalgic charm, this
imaginative puzzle book will appeal to readers
young and old.
  Look and Find Alice in Wonderland ,1993 Renowned
artist Seibold brings his one-of-a-kind creative
magic to the timeless masterpiece as a collection
of unforgettable Wonderland scenes are brought to
dimensional life. Full color. 6 spreads.
  Lewis Carroll's Alice in Wonderland Dyno
Designs,Carroll Lewis,2020-04-29 In 1862 Charles
Lutwidge Dodgson, a shy Oxford mathematician with
a stammer, created a story about a little girl
tumbling down a rabbit hole. Thus began the
immortal adventures of Alice, perhaps the most
popular heroine in English literature. Matte Cover
8.5x11' Can be used as a coloring book
  Adult Jigsaw Puzzle William Morris Gallery -
Golden Lily Flame Tree Studio,2021-01-26 Part of
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an exciting series of sturdy, square-box 1000-
piece jigsaw puzzles from Flame Tree, featuring
powerful and popular works of art. This new jigsaw
will satisfy your need for a challenge, with the
charming William Morris Gallery: Golden Lily. This
1000 piece jigsaw is intended for adults and
children over 13 years. Not suitable for children
under 3 years due to small parts. Finished Jigsaw
size 735 x 510mm/29 x 20 ins. William Morris was
an outstanding character of many talents, being an
architect, writer, social campaigner, artist and,
with his Kelmscott Press, an important figure of
the Arts and Crafts movement. Many of us probably
know him best, however, from his superb
furnishings and textile designs, intricately
weaving together natural motifs in a highly
stylized two-dimensional fashion influenced by
medieval conventions.
  ALICE IN WONDERLAND PUZZLES DR GARETH.
MOORE,2021
  Adult Jigsaw Puzzle Annie Soudain - Foxgloves
and Finches Flame Tree Studio,2021-01-26 Part of
an exciting series of sturdy, square-box 1000-
piece jigsaw puzzles from Flame Tree, featuring
powerful and popular works of art. This new jigsaw
will satisfy your need for a challenge, with the
charming Annie Soudain: Foxgloves and Finches.
This 1000 piece jigsaw is intended for adults and
children over 13 years. Not suitable for children
under 3 years due to small parts. Finished Jigsaw
size 735 x 510mm/29 x 20 ins. Born in Kent, Annie
Soudain spent her early childhood years in Truro,
Cornwall, where her interest in plants and nature
began. Now settled by the sea in Sussex, much of
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her work continues to be inspired by the beautiful
landscapes surrounding her. This colourful
linoprint was created using the reduction method,
which involves progressively cutting, inking up,
and printing from the same block. The picturesque
scene was taken from the view across the field
overlooking Rye Bay in Hastings Country Park.
  Alice in Wonderland (150 Year Anniversary
Edition, Illustrated) (1000 Copy Limited Edition)
Lewis Carroll,2015-10-01 Journey with Alice down
the rabbit hole into a world of wonder where
oddities, logic and wordplay rule supreme.
Encounter characters like the grinning Cheshire
Cat who can vanish into thin air, the cryptic Mad
Hatter who speaks in riddles and the harrowing
Queen of Hearts obsessed with the phrase Off with
their heads! This is a land where rules have no
boundaries, eating mushrooms will make you grow or
shrink, croquet is played with flamingos and
hedgehogs, and exorbitant trials are held for the
theft of tarts. Amidst these absurdities, Alice
will have to find her own way home. Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland began as a story told to
three little girls in a rowboat, near Oxford. Ten
year old Alice Liddell asked to have the story
written down and two years later it was published
with immediate success. Carroll's unique play on
logic has undoubtedly led to its lasting appeal to
adults, while remaining one of the most beloved
children's tales of all time. This edition is
complete with all 42 original illustrations by Sir
John Tenniel.
  Alice's Puzzle Adventures Gareth
Moore,2019-06-13 Go on a puzzle adventure through
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Wonderland with your favourite character, Alice.
Step into the topsy-turvy dream world and crack 38
captivating puzzles, codes, riddles and other
mind-boggling conundrums. Children love
brainteasers, and this set of intriguing logic
puzzles from the world of Wonderland is designed
to inspire curious young minds. As well as fun
logic and number puzzles, it's full of stunning
graphics and illustrations that spark the
imagination.
  Alice's Adventures in Wonderland ,2018-09-17
Alice's Adventures in Wonderland is an 1865 novel
written by English author Charles Lutwidge Dodgson
under the pseudonym Lewis Carroll.It tells of a
girl named Alice who falls down a rabbit hole into
a fantasy world (Wonderland) populated by
peculiar, anthropomorphic creatures. The tale
plays with logic, giving the story lasting
popularity with adults as well as children. It is
considered to be one of the best examples of the
literary nonsense genre, and its narrative course
and structure have been enormously influential,
especially in the fantasy genre. [Background]
Alice was published in 1865, three years after the
Reverend Charles Lutwidge Dodgson and the Reverend
Robinson Duckworth rowed in a boat, on 4 July
1862, up the Isis with the three young daughters
of Henry Liddell, (the Vice-Chancellor of Oxford
University and Dean of Christ Church): Lorina
Charlotte Liddell (aged 13, born 1849) (Prima in
the book's prefatory verse); Alice Pleasance
Liddell (aged 10, born 1852) (Secunda in the
prefatory verse); Edith Mary Liddell (aged 8, born
1853) (Tertia in the prefatory verse). The journey
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began at Folly Bridge near Oxford and ended five
miles away in the village of Godstow. During the
trip the Reverend Dodgson told the girls a story
that featured a bored little girl named Alice who
goes looking for an adventure. The girls loved it,
and Alice Liddell asked Dodgson to write it down
for her. He began writing the manuscript of the
story the next day, although that earliest version
no longer exists. The girls and Dodgson took
another boat trip a month later when he elaborated
the plot to the story of Alice, and in November he
began working on the manuscript in earnest. To add
the finishing touches he researched natural
history for the animals presented in the book, and
then had the book examined by other children--
particularly the MacDonald children. He added his
own illustrations but approached John Tenniel to
illustrate the book for publication, telling him
that the story had been well liked by children. On
26 November 1864 he gave Alice the handwritten
manuscript of Alice's Adventures Under Ground,
with illustrations by Dodgson himself, dedicating
it as A Christmas Gift to a Dear Child in Memory
of a Summer's Day. Some, including Martin Gardner,
speculate there was an earlier version that was
destroyed later by Dodgson when he printed a more
elaborate copy by hand. But before Alice received
her copy, Dodgson was already preparing it for
publication and expanding the 15,500-word original
to 27,500 words, most notably adding the episodes
about the Cheshire Cat and the Mad Tea-Party.
  Alice in Wonderland Story Box ,
  Alice in Wonderland - Alice Nel Paese Delle
Meraviglie Mostusedwords,Lewis Carroll,2018-11-19



8

Alice in Wonderland / Alice nel Paese delle
Meraviglie The timeless classic Alice in
Wonderland by Lewis Carroll has captivated
audiences worldwide for over 100 years. It tells
the story of a girl, Alice, who falls into a
rabbit hole and enters a strange parallel
universe, where nothing is as it seems... This
Dual Language Book This version of the story has
been accommodated for learners of Italian. We have
aligned the original English version of the story
side-by-side with the original Italian
translation, Alice nel Paese delle Meraviglie by
T. Pietrocola-Rosetti. This book is paragraph
aligned. The English version is printed on the
left half of the page, and the Italian version on
the right half of the page. This will allow you to
get the reading practice you need in Italian and
quickly get answers when you can't seem to figure
out the corresponding word or phrase.. Because the
English and Italian text are next to each other,
you will save a lot of time and frustration by not
having to reach for the dictionary to look up the
translation of a word. As a result, you'll have a
smoother reading experience. Alice nel Paese delle
Mareviglie is about 27.000 words long. The story
is written out of just 2270 different lemma ś (a
lemma is the dictionary form of a word), making it
a great book for beginner to intermediate language
learners. To further aid you with learning
Italian, we added two Italian to English
dictionaries in the back of the book, made
specifically for this story. Frequency Dictionary
One dictionary is based on word frequency. We
analyzed the Italian version and listed all the
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words by how often they are used. Study the most
common words, and see how far you can come without
resorting to the translation. You can also find an
alphabetical learner ś dictionary in the back,
which is helpful for looking up the meaning of a
word rather than relying on how it's translated in
context. Alphabetical Dictionary If you encounter
a Italian word you don t́ know, and you can't
deduce it's meaning through context or require
extra clarification, flip towards the back of the
book where you can look it up alphabetically.
Plus, you may find yourself wondering: What is the
correct pronunciation of this word in Italian?
That is why we included IPA phonetic
transcriptions of Italian words in our
alphabetical dictionary. Bilingual Books A tried
and tested method, bilingual books, also known as
parallel text books or dual language books, have
been used to help language learners just like you
for hundreds of years. There are several benefits
to be gained by reading bilingual books. In short:
You will naturally broaden your vocabulary by
learning from context. Your overall language
skills will improve: you will become a better
reader, writer, listener, and speaker. You will be
more motivated to read. With the translation
nearby, reading foreign text becomes much easier
when you don't have to waste time to look up
unknown words. You can read anytime, anywhere, and
on your own schedule. You can learn a lot from
reading books in your target language. You can
benefit from a book's message and equally from its
language. In other words, a book can improve your
way of life and your language learning at the same
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time. By sitting down and reading, you're going to
get yourself farther, faster. Invest in yourself
now, and get this book.
  Alice's Adventures in Wonderland Lewis
Carroll,2005 Publisher description
  Alice in Wonderland ,2014-11-13
  Alice's Adventures in Wonderland and Through the
Looking-Glass (Illustrated Facsimile of the
Original Editions) (1000 Copy Limited Edition)
(Engage Bo Lewis Carroll,2010-03 Journey with
Alice down the rabbit hole into a world of wonder
where oddities, logic and wordplay rule supreme.
Encounter characters like the grinning Cheshire
Cat who can vanish into thin air, the cryptic Mad
Hatter who speaks in riddles and the harrowing
Queen of Hearts obsessed with the phrase Off with
their heads! This is a land where rules have no
boundaries, eating mushrooms will make you grow or
shrink, croquet is played with flamingos and
hedgehogs, and exorbitant trials are held for the
theft of tarts. Amidst these absurdities, Alice
will have to find her own way home. This edition
is limited to 1000 copies, and includes the 1866
facsimile of Alice's Adventures in Wonderland and
the 1871 facsimile of Through the Looking-Glass,
preserved in their original form. Carroll's unique
play on logic has undoubtedly led to his stories
lasting appeal with adults, while remaining two of
the most beloved children's tales of all time.
This edition is complete with all 92 original
illustrations by Sir John Tenniel.
  Alice in Wonderland ,1992
  Alice in Wonderland (Illustrated) Lewis
Carroll,2014-10 A little girl falls down a rabbit
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hole and discovers a world of nonsensical and
amusing characters.
  The Burlington Magazine for Connoisseurs ,1921
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